
March 31, 2015

Alert for legal immigrants who just got a

denial notice from the Health Connector

 Are you a legal immigrant who applied for MassHealth or other

health benefits after October 1, 2014?

 Have you just received a notice from the Health Connector

denying you benefits because you are not lawfully present?

If YOU ANSWERED YES TO THESE TWO QUESTIONS, THE DENIAL NOTICE

IS PROBABLY A MISTAKE. PLEASE CALL FOR FREE LEGAL ASSISTANCE

PLEASE CALL Greater Boston Legal Services, Health Unit, 617-603-

1804 and say you are calling about a Health Connector Denial, or

contact Health Law Advocates at 888-211-6168 or EMAIL or FAX the

Massachusetts Law Reform Institute: vpulos@mlri.org

FAX Number 617-357-0777 ATTN: Vicky Pulos

Your Name: ___________________________

Your Address: _________________________

Your Telephone Number: _________________

Best Time to Call: _______________________

Your E-Mail Address: _____________________

Do you need an interpreter? YES, my language

is______________________________________


